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Extension of Last Date to Receive Comments on Draft 
Recommendations on “Growth of Broadband” 

 
 
 

 New Delhi, 26th September, 2007 – Telecom Regulatory Authority 
of India (TRAI) had released a Draft Recommendations on “Growth of 
Broadband” on 17th September, 2007.  Written comments of stakeholders 
on this draft recommendations were required to be submitted by 28th 
September, 2007.   Representations from some stakeholders have been 
received requesting an extension of last date for submitting written 
comments on this draft recommendations. 
 
 In view of this the Authority has decided to extend the date for 
submission of written comments of all stakeholders up to 5th October, 
2007. 
 
 Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments by this date. 
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Contact details in case of any clarifications. 
 
Shri S.K. Gupta, Advisor (CN), TRAI 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, 
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